
Petition for Year-Round Extended Library 

Hours 

Date: ___________ 

To: [Library Director's Name] 

[Library Name] 

[Library Address] 

Dear [Library Director's Name], 

We, the undersigned patrons of [Library Name], are writing to respectfully request that the 

library extend its hours of operation year-round. We believe that having more accessible hours 

will enhance the community's educational and recreational activities. 

Extended library hours would allow more individuals to take advantage of the resources and 

programs offered, including: 

• Increased access to study spaces for students. 

• More opportunities for community events and workshops. 

• Expanded access to computer and internet services for job seekers and researchers. 

We appreciate the current efforts of the library staff and administration in serving our 

community, and we hope this petition will demonstrate the community's support for year-round 

extended hours. We invite you to consider this proposal for the benefit of all patrons. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter, and we look forward to your positive response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 

Signatures: 

1. [Name 1, Contact Information] 

2. [Name 2, Contact Information] 

3. [Name 3, Contact Information] 


